
Submitter: Whitney Beebe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3489 

To keep our forests and natural resources safeguarded from naked capitalism, I 

believe it is only sound that harvesters should pay a tax, either in work to reforest or 

in fees to assist another agency to do so.  


